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Registration and Access for PARENTS 

Go4Schools is a platform used in school (completely separate to Office 365) 

to track attainment, attendance, homework and behaviour. 

In order to access your parent account, you will first need to register with 

Go4Schools. You will set your own password (see below) during the 

registration process so you DO NOT require one from school.

To register, please go to www.go4schools.com and click on the Parents icon at 

the top of the main page to arrive at the log-in screen. 



To request a password for GO 4 Schools, 

please enter your email address into the 

‘First-time User’ field. 

N.B. The email address you use to enter 

the site must be the one that you provided 

for us on your data-collection sheet that 

was recently returned to school. 

See Go4Schools Guide: General Information for more details about the information available.

Click ‘Please send me a password’.

A randomised password will then be generated and sent to your email address. Please 

note: if this email does not go straight into your inbox, check you junk/clutter mail. 

Log into the site and view your child’s page. Following this, you will be able to see your 

child’s profile. 



Frequently Asked Questions:

Q: I have lost my password – what do I do?

A: Go to the GO 4 Schools website, click the ‘Parents’ icon and follow the ‘Forgotten your

password’ instructions.

Q: My email address is not recognised – why is this?

A: Only email addresses registered with the school are recognised by GO 4 Schools. If your email address is not 

recognised it means that we do not hold your email address on our system. In order to update your 

information please contact the school at office@codsall-middle.staffs.sch.uk

Q: What if I change my email address?

A:  Please contact the school at office@codsall-middle.staffs.sch.uk so your details can beupdated. When you 

next log in to GO 4 Schools you will need to go through the first time user process again as outlined at the 

start of these guidance notes.

Q: Who can access my child’s data on GO 4 Schools?

A:  You, as the registered parent/carer, and school staff are the only people who can access your child’s data.

Q: When and how often should I access GO 4 Schools?

A:  Student information is available constantly so that you can access it when you wish. It’s a good idea to check 

your child’s behaviour information daily. We will notify you as and when new reports are published. 
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